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RAHALL ANNOUNCES MORE HUD FUNDING

WASHINGTON, D.C.-- CONGRESSMAN NICK J. RAHALL, II

(D�wV) ANNOUNCED TODAY THAT A $1.1 MILLION GRANT HAS

BEEN AwARDED TO THE WASHINGTON SQUARE HOUSING AUTHORITY

OF THE CITY OF HUNTINGTON.

THE FUNDS WILL BE USED TO COMPLETE THE FINAL

STAGES OF A MODERNIZATION PROJECT FOR EXISTING LOW-RENT

FAMI LY HOUSING .

WHEN ASKED wHAT HE THOUGHT OF THE HUD GRANT,

CONGRESSMAN RAHALL REPLIED, "IT IS OBVIOUS THAT HUD IS

TRYING TO MAKE UP FOR THE SINS OF THE PAST, AND I

ENCOURAGE THEIR RESOLvE. HOwEvER, wE STILL HAVE A LOT

OF NEGLECT TO MAKE UP FOR. TOO MANY Low INCOME

FAMILIES SUFFERED FOR FAR TOO LONG FOR Us TO JUST

ACCEPT A COUPLE OF GRANTS AND BE DONE HITH IT. MY

OFFICE IS DOING EVERYTHING IN ITS POwER TO SEE THAT

THIS wILL NOT BE THE LAST OF THESE TYPES OF FUNDS."
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